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  Hello 6th grade parents. I hope all is well with everyone. I have been looking on the state registry for immunizations (Immtrac) to check on students shot records. Two vaccines are required by the state prior to entering the 7th grade and the state is still recommending children be immunized. These are the Tetanus booster (Td/Tdap) and the meningitis vaccine (Meningo/MCV/MCV4). These shots HAVE TO BE CURRENT PRIOR TO THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR. No exceptions.


 You may call your doctor’s office or the Texas Health Department for an appointment to get your child caught up. If you choose not to immunize your child, please submit an Affidavit of Exemption form from the State of Texas and turn in to me on the first day of school. 


  Please email me a copy of your child’s immunization record once they have been caught up.


      Until then, please be safe and stay healthy!!





                                            Sincerely, 


                                              Nurse Balboa


                                  mbalboa@bishopcisd.net











